
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

MONETARY POLICY RATE ACCOUNCEMENT 
 

The Bank of Zambia wishes to announce to the business community and the general public that 

the quarterly Monetary Policy Rate Announcement and Press Briefing will take place on 

Friday, May 23rd , 2025.  

 

The Press Briefing will be held at 11:00hrs in the Bank of Zambia Auditorium. Only 

accredited members of the Press are invited to the briefing. 

 

Members of the public can follow the proceedings via a live broadcast on ZNBC Television 

and on the Bank of Zambia Facebook page, 

 

For further information and clarification, please contact: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assistant Director – Communications 

Executive Department 

Bank of Zambia 

P.O. Box 30080 

LUSAKA 

Telephone Number: (+260) 211 399300 

 


